From: ANNA SCHMIDT

To: Public Comment SB22034

Subject: [EXTERNAL] False business filing
Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 10:49:08 PM
Greetings,

I found your group’s contact info on the SOS website. The business called Annas Kennels,
which filed on 11/29 is a phony business that was set up for the purpose of opening a
fraudulent business account at USBank in Denver using my stolen identity. My personal bank
account was cleared out by the perpetrators of this fraud. The address on the filing of 1222
Adams st is a vacant house listed on Zillow. I discovered the fraud 12/01 and got further
information from my bank on 12/02 regarding the phony business filing. I’'m the real Anna
Schmidt and I live in Minnesota. I want my name removed from this filing. I would suggest
address confirmation and identity verification be implemented as part of the business filing
process. These steps may have prevented this nightmare I’'m currently undergoing.

Thank you,

the REAL Anna Schmidt



